
What's
Happening ?

 Pre-teen &
Junior Youth

enjoyed
some fun and
fellowship at

their game
day!
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UPCOMING EVENTS:
April - Easter Breakfast - All Youth 
April/May - Savers FUNDrive - All Youth

Questions?  Contact a Youth Board Member:
Pastor Mike Ada (Youth Pastor): pastorada@bslcks.org

Jennifer Bertels (Chair): jennifermbertels@gmail.com

Kristi Buckendahl (Senior Youth): kristi.p.buckendahl@gmail.com

Lori Hughey (Junior Youth): lorihughey77@gmail.com

Amanda Vogt (Preteen Youth): amanda.vogt86@gmail.com

Sheila Huseman (Missions & Service): sheila.huseman@gmail.com

Service
Project

Opportunity
Are any Junior Youth still in need of a
service project for confirmation? The
Fellowship Board is looking for youth and
families that can help with clean-up and
dishwashing following the dinners on
Wednesdays during Lent. Please contact
Ashley Stoll (brettandashley@gmail.com)
to let the board know if you are able to
help.

Junior Youth (7th & 8th graders) are
encouraged to attend a “Fun ‘n Faith”
event on Saturday, March 1st from 1-
5pm in the Fellowship Hall as part of
their confirmation instruction. They
will engage in games, fellowship, and
instruction on church history.

Fun ‘n Faith

National LCMS
Youth Gathering

Meeting

Senior & Junior Youth that will be
attending the National LCMS Youth
Gathering this summer will have their
next meeting and Bible study on
Sunday, Feb. 9th from 12-1:30.
Participants in the youth gathering
are strongly encouraged to attend
these studies in preparation for the
event.

Savers
FUNDrive

It is time to start gathering and
saving items for our upcoming
Savers FUNDrive. Collection dates
will be set for later this spring, but
it’s never too soon to start bagging
items that you’re ready to donate!


